
 
 

 

Due to recent cyber-attack on the HSE IT Services please see revised 
procedures in relation to COVID. Please Read 

1. Close Contacts:  

Close contacts identified by contact tracing are asked to attend walk in centres for 
testing and do not wait for an appointment. 
 

2. If you are symptomatic but not tested: 

If you have COVID symptoms, you should attend walk in centres for testing....do 
not wait on an appointment: 

 

3. If you have been tested but you are waiting on test results:  

If someone is symptomatic but has not yet got a test result, they should continue to 
self-isolate as per usual guidelines. 
 

 

4. Day 10 test results:  

Anyone who is awaiting a result of the Day 10 test, should continue to restrict their 
movements until they receive this result, or they have restricted their 
movements for 14 days, whichever is the soonest. 

 

5. Close Contacts exclusions: 

While there is a slight delay compared to normal processes, positive results 
are being rapidly provided to patients. No close contact exclusions need to be 
made until a confirmed result is received 
 

Please remain vigilant.  No-one with symptoms consistent with Covid-19 

should be in the AES centres. (Sarsfield House, Castlemill Balbriggan, Plaza, 

Swords)  

 

 

 

 


